
Town of Bakersfield 

July 8, 2019 

Select Board Meeting 

 

 

Present 

Sam Cribb  Mac Newett  Darlene Marrier 

David Houston Lance Lawyer 

Gary Denton Kathy Westcom 

 

Board went into executive session at 7:00Pm=7:08 PM 

Minutes from last meeting were read and accepted 

Warrants were reviewed and signed 

Warrants 

Select Board   18-2019  $25,449.22 

Road    5&6-2019  $22,663.39 

Road    02-2019  $10,000  

 

Sharon Lawyer stopped in to thank everyone for the work done on the parking 

lot. 

Permit was signed for the Lawyers to continue to have overhead sap lines. They 

will also be required to provide currant insurance at all times. 

Darlene was present to introduce herself to the members of the board she has 

not had the opportunity to meet. There was a discussion of camps that are being 

turned into year-round homes and options the Town may have to resolve this. 

Darlene had an access permit for Rock and Joanne Allen that needed an 

additional signature and date before she can file this was provided to her. 



Kathy had issues with the bathroom being used and left filthy during the July 4th 

celebration and tables not being cleaned.  

Lance requested Mac get lock and keys for the back door and a lock and keys for 

the bathroom in the town clerk’s area. 

 

 Mac stated the #3 town truck needs repairs Lance motioned to do the repairs all 

agreed. 

 

Sam stated that the State of Vt wants reports on all the properties that Ginger 

sees. 

 Sam mentioned the Fire Department Golf Tournament is looking for sponsors 

and requested we sponsor a Hole and a Hazard which will cost $250.00. Gary 

motion to accept and Dave seconded it. 

Sam motioned to adjourn the meeting and Gary seconded it. 8;20 PM 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


